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 CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK 2022

 CATHOLIC SCHOOLS WEEK BEGINS TOMORROW   What better way to celebrate our Catholic School than to re-enroll for 

next year?! Packets are being sent home via your oldest/only beginning Tuesday, February 1. Verify your 

contact information, fill out the three-part-contract, sign it, send it back with check for the enrollment fee. Boom. You’re 

done! Do it all before Tuesday, February 14 or that enrollment fee for current families doubles and that would not be fun. 

CHILDCARE CHANGES    Beginning Fall of 2022, our child care, theretofore called the DISCIPLE DEN 

will be open before and afterschool ONLY. Cost will remain at $5 per hour/per child and you will 

still only pay for the minutes you use this service. It will be billed through brightwheel, every two 

weeks and will still be directed by Mrs. Lynda Davis! (Thanks be to God) Parents wishing for their 

children to be in childcare during school day hours, when they are not in preschool class, may opt 

to add Preschool Enrichment in  ½ days or full Days increments. Enrichment costs will be added to 

tuition costs and not billed bi-weekly as with the Disciple Den. See your enrollment packet for a 

worksheet and costs. Worksheet must be attached to the final tuition contract when you turn it in. Thank you! 

PARENT TEACHER CONFERENCES   Sign up now for a chance to see how well your darlings are doing in school. Choose 

between February 9 or 10.  Conferences will be in-person in the classrooms …*masks required.  Parents may request a 

virtual conference by contacting the teacher directly. Preschool 3's are required, all other grades are optional by request 

of teacher or parent.  https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4CADAC2EA2FCC70-february 

Sat Jan 29    Confession                   4:00 – 4:45 pm 

 Mass (wear your uniform!)     5:15 pm 

       Killgoar Winter Social              6:15 pm 

Sun Jan 30   Mass (wear your uniform!)     8:30 am 

       Mass (wear your uniform!)   11:00 am 

Mon Jan 31 Hawaiian Day  Non-Uniform Day 

Tues Feb 1 Mismatch Day Non-Uniform Day 

    Registration for 2022-23 goes home 

Wed Feb 2 All School Mass                           9:00 am 

 Hoodie over Uniform Day 

     Roller Skating Party   4:30 pm   

      EDGE NIGHT   6:30 pm 

Thur Feb 3 Country Western Day Non-Uniform Day 

Fri Feb 4      IHM Team Spirit Day Non-Uniform Day 

     PM   Catholic Schools Week activies 

Sat Feb 5   Guys and Dolls Dance               6:30 pm  

IHM ENROLLMENT FOR THE 2022-23 SCHOOL YEAR BEGINS TUESDAY FEBRUARY 1 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10C0D4CADAC2EA2FCC70-february


POPCORN SALES START NEXT MONDAY  Support the year-end activities of our 8th graders by ordering 

boxes of popped corn for your kiddos to enjoy at the pep rally (5th -8th graders) or in their classrooms, next 

Friday afternoon. $2 per box. Please return your money and order form to their HOMEROOM TEACHER by 

next Thursday morning, Feb. 3. 

“BURTON STREET” SKATE PARTY       Families from St Paul’s Catholic School and IHM are sharing the rink next Wednesday 

from 4:30-7:00pm at the GR SKATE &EVENT CENTER.  $8 per person includes skate rental. Pizza/ cookie /Pop for $4 more. 

Flyer coming home Monday. 

 “SOUPER BOWL” Canned Food Drive  ONE DAY COMPETITION!  Start now by collecting/buying TONS of 

canned goods and then send it all in on Feb 11 ONLY. The IHM grade level with the most weight/per 

number of kids in the grade will win a pizza party! Everything collected benefits our local food 

pantry!  THE ANNUAL “GUYS AND DOLLS” DANCE IS ON!  Young ladies of our IHM family (PreK-8th grade) 

are encouraged to invite their best guy to an evening of dancing, food and fun, Saturday, 
February 5 at 6:30 following the 5:15 Mass. Dress “code” is suit and tie and “dressy-uppy.” Cost 

is $25 per family (Dad can double or triple date with all his daughters!) Kindly 

respond to imparish.ejoinme.org/2022dance before Feb 2.  

AMERICAN HERITAGE GIRLS ARE BACK!  IHM’S Troop 2010 will be back for program year 2022/23! If you 

are eager to return, or if you are new and curious about the program, please send an email 

to AHG2010IHM@gmail.com. You'll be added to our mailing list and will receive more information and 

updates. We are in need of leadership volunteers, so please prayerfully consider. AHG Mission: Building 

women of integrity through service to God, family, community and country.  Contact Mrs. Crystal 

Cummings with questions   crystaljean3@gmail.com 

FULL COURT PRESS Our IHM Basketball Season is here and we are in DIRE need of parents and junior 

high kids needing service hours to work concessions, take tickets at the front door and manage the 

score board. Support in this area is vital to the continued no-pay-to-play program here at IHM. 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/10c0f4fa4a922a3facf8-basketball 

TRAVELING LADY OF FATIMA FAMILY ROSARY DEVOTION   ONE MORE OPENING IN FEBRUARY MUST BE 

FILLED! Will you sign your family up to host the traveling statue of Our Lady of Fatima in your home? NO 

EXPERIENCE NECESSARY! Instructions included! Pray the family rosary each day for a week and receive Grace 

upon Grace. The Bostic Family will be praying the daily family rosary in which we ALL benefit! 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0e4ba8ac2fa1fe3-traveling 

CARING FOR MARY MINISTRY   Next week, Mrs. Kellie Berkemeier will make sure our Lady is properly 

adorned: Sign up here  https://www.signupgenius.com/go/20f0e4ba8ac2fa1fe3-caring  

 From the Principal: 

 Hello IHM Families! 

I'm so excited to celebrate our Catholic schools next week!  It's so nice in the middle of winter 
to take some time to celebrate what makes us special and unique.  Our focus on faith is such 
a blessing.  This is my 26th year serving in a Catholic school and I consider it a great 
privilege.  My faith has grown by leaps and bounds since I started teaching in 1996.  What a 

gift to be surrounded each day by people striving to live out the gospel message 
and practice their faith on a daily basis.  I am thankful that all these precious 
children are surrounded by that example each day.  I pray I can have some 
influence on the faith of each of these children in our care. 
Blessings, 
Mrs. Holly Lake 
Principal 
Immaculate Heart of Mary School, immersed in the teachings of the Catholic Church, is dedicated to providing excellent spiritual and academic 

formation in the development of well-rounded individuals centered in Christ

# Covid Cases reported this past week=6 
This notification replaces the general letter 
previously sent home alerting parents of 
cases reported. You will receive an email 
directly from Mrs. Lake in the event a 
student has tested positive in your 
child(ren)’s classroom(s). 
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